At Grace House, every donation—every act of generosity—helps transform lives. One of our dedicated supporters recently shared their journey of discovering Grace House, witnessing the strength of the women we serve, and feeling deeply moved to give. Their story is a testament to the power of community and compassion.

When you give, you're not just making a donation—you're offering hope, stability, and a second chance. Stories like Susie's remind us all why this work matters. Thank you for being part of this mission and for making a real, lasting impact.

I first learned about Grace House, its mission, and its goals through Sasha (Grace House Board Secretary). Since then, I have been a donor—contributing both clothing and monetary donations—ever since I was invited to help Grace House in its work. The goal of Grace House is to help women get back on track, regain stability, and thrive in everyday life.

The first AA meeting I attended was eye-opening. I was deeply moved by the stories shared—the hardships, the struggles, and for some, the downward spirals that nearly cost them everything. Looking at these women, I never would have imagined the battles they had faced. Their strength and resilience left a lasting impact on me.

When I received my Fall Appeal letter, Susie's story struck a chord. "Unfair, so unfair," kept running through my mind. I am so grateful Grace House was there for her in such a dire situation.

This is why I donate. Think of the money we spend frivolously each week—now imagine redirecting that toward changing someone's life. To me, that's what we are here for. It feels good to give, but I know that the real difference is made by the people working behind the scenes, day in and day out. They are the ones making the impact, and I have deep respect for them.

Shannon Campbell, generous donor and supporter of Grace House of Memphis